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ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984: SECTION 14 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PART OF THE U7334 BRAGGONS HILL, 

GLEMSFORD 

 

 

Suffolk County Council intends to make an order closing U7334 Braggons Hill, 
Glemsford – from junction with Fern Hill to Braggons Farm to enable BT works on 
overhead structures. Other coordinated works may also take place during this period. 
 
Access will be open for pedestrians and cyclists.  
 
The diversion route will be B1066 The Street, B1066 Lower Street, B1065 Low 
Street, B1065 Bells Lane, U7331 Brook Street, U7331 Fern Hill and vice versa.  
 
It is intended that the closure will operate 23 until 25 April 2012 (09:30 to 15:30), but 
if necessary the order may remain in force for 18 months (or longer if extended by 
the Minister). 
 
Enquiries should be made to Rachel Cross of A-Plant Lux Traffic Controls, Tel 0370 
050 0792, Email surveys@aplant.com 
 
Date:  11 April 2012 
 
       

      TIMOTHY EARL 

      Head of Legal Services 
 
 
Suffolk County Council 
Endeavour House 
8 Russell Road 
Ipswich 
IP1 2BX 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 


